A.S.B. Bulletin 10/16/17 —Monday
Readers: Alyzea Deputron and Abby Thao

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

A reminder to all students, you are required to wear your ID around your neck at all times on campus.
Also, you are not to text your parents in order to leave campus during the school day. If you are ill, you
need to ask for a pass to the Health Office and make arrangements from there.

Attention all students. The Intramural "Lunchtime" basketball games will begin on Monday, Oct.16.
Games will be played on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays during lunch on the outside basketball
courts. If you have any questions, contact Coach Halekakis

Stagg Pride........... Inside!

Don’t forget to contact ASB members if you are signed up to take part in our first Stagg Trunk or Treat on
October 30th.

The PLUS program is holding a Halloween themed CarnEvil on Halloween after school. See them for
details.

PLUS is celebrating Unity Day on October 23rd. Participate by wearing orange and joining us in the quad
for lunch time activities!

PSAT for all 10" graders is October 25" .

The Homework Center is open. Homework Center is in the library every Monday/Wednesday/Thursday
from 2:30-4. You must be working or you will be asked to leave.

A reminder that the student store and library are open at lunch time Mondays, Wednesdays, and
Thursdays. In the library you will find the Student Store, the textbook room, computers for homework,
and coming soon will be a gaming area.

Seniors, if you need your senior portraits taken still, come to the library at lunch during open hours and
get the information from Coach Berg regarding Flashbacks. This information will also be available in the
main office. In addition, if you’'ve made any orders through Herff-Jones, all orders will be delivered to
Coach Berg, who will then get them distributed during 4th period as he gets them. If you do not get yours
and you see orders being delivered, come see him in K1 or in the library at lunch on Mondays,
Wednesdays, and Thursdays.



A reminder to all Boys Basketball players that conditioning starts Monday Oct 16th, which is today, at
2:30pm in the weight room and we will finish up on track.

BSU Meetings will be held on Monday's at lunch in Room R20 in Mr. Estrada's class.

Any players interested in playing for either Varsity or JV girls soccer this season should attend the
MANDATORY Conditioning Sessions, each afternoon, Monday thru Friday — 3.15 to 5.15.

Any player who cannot attend, and has a valid reason not to, should see Coach Robert or Coach Neil at
the Stagg grass field.

Girls Basketball- For all levels there will be a mandatory meeting in Room R10 on Wednesday at 2:20.
Conditioning will also start Wednesday from 3-4p for those who have a physical. Any Question contact
Coach Markley.

For ACT’s - Nov 3rd is the deadline date to sign up for the Dec 9th test.
Fee Waivers are available, please see the Career Center if you need help registering.

Seniors Cash for College night is coming up October 26" in the Stagg Library from 5pm-7pm. Please
bring your parents. A workshop all about Financial Aid .

Any juniors or seniors interested in taking the ASVAB being offered October 24th please see the Career
Center.

Here are the home athletic events for this week:
Monday 10/16

Volleyball vs. Bear Creek @ 4:00p/5:00p/6:00p
Tennis vs. Chavez @ 3:30p - (for the league title)

Today we celebrate the letter P in Stagg PRIDE which stands for Personal Responsibility with this quote
from John Wooden:

“Success is peace of mind in knowing you did the best that you were capable of becoming.”

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!”



